| want to express my strong support for HB 3343. It is way past time to get big money out of Oregon politics, especially big out-of-
state money from large donors who don't care about Oregon and its citizens. The voters spoke clearly in November, overwhelmingly
approving Measure 107. Now is the time to finish the job.

Campaign finance reform should empower democracy, giving more voice to regular people and limiting the ability of the wealthy to
dominate the election process. And finally, our campaign finance system must have transparency and accountability to restore
public confidence. This means avoiding loopholes and other ways to game the system.



